 The  Opening Ceremony of the “Mobile  MultiMedia  Computer Lab” in Samara

14th of December, 2007.

The new Mobile Computer Lab was officially opened in ORT Samara school#42, which has won  the Hewlett Packard grant  in terms of the program «Transforming teaching and learning through technology». The cooperation of ORT and HP made this event happened. The lab consists of 11 notebooks, switch and multimedia projector, WiFi access point and a digital camera.  It takes 10 minutes to deliver the lab to the classroom from the Media Center, plug it into the local network and the lab is ready for use.
The opening ceremony  provided:
· Owen Kem, vice-president of Hewlett Рackard, Director General of HP in Russia;

· Karel Vavruska, Director of Business Development in HP;

· Irina Efremova,  Corporate PR Manager of HP;
· Igor Labanov, HP Representative in Povolzhie Region; 
· Avi Ganon, Director of World ORT Representation in CIS;

· Alexander Fradkov, Director ORT Samara; 
· Svetlana Kosyreva, Principal, school #42;

· Samara Region Ministry and Science representatives; 
·  ORT Samara Center sprcialists, teachers and students of school #42.
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After the ceremony guests visited ORT Samara Technology Center, classes in school #42. All present was fascinated by the use  of just-presented notebooks  in the physics class. Right after the ceremony the notebooks were  delivered to the Physics’ classroom  and in five minutes they were being used for processing of the experiment data collected by students. At the end of the visit  school students presented guests with the small performance and small souvenirs among which was the HP computer made of wood with CAD\CAM technologies by 11-graders. Mr Owen said that it was actually the first HP computer produced in Russia.
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